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Messages from the Executive 
As we are all getting settled into this ñnew normalò of distancing and isolating, I hope you are 
doing well, and coping with the unusual changes we have had to make. 
 
Your Guild Executive met via phone conferencing last Thursday evening, and many important 
decisions were made in keeping with the circumstances we now face.  Several committees 
present their reports for you in this special newsletter to keep you informed.  As of this writing, 
all city venues are closed, with a tentative re-open date of April 6.  We of course, donôt know 
what to predict from day to day, and I expect this date will most likely be extended. 
 
But, for now, all guild public activities in March and April have been cancelled.  This includes 
our April 2 general meeting, April 4 workshop with Paul Léger, as well as the UFO workshop, 
and CORE workshop.  We will keep you informed of all meetings and workshops after that.  
At this point, we have no idea what the situation will be in May, but we will, of course, be in 
contact with the City and keep you informed. 
 
The Executive also made the decision to postpone our Quilt Show, scheduled for May 8-9 of 
this year. We felt it would be too close to call, and even if miraculously, things did take a turn 
for the better, it was still too soon after such a major upheaval, that we wouldnôt be able to 
provide the best show possible.  We are looking towards rescheduling for next May.  Darlene 
Jenah will provide more information below. 
 
Please also make sure you read the Membership Committee report, regarding your 
membership renewals for the next year.  Although we are not meeting face-to-face, it helps 
the committee greatly if you can get your membership renewals in as early as possible, even 
if by ñsnail-mailò.  This will help prevent an onslaught of renewals all at one time. On a happy 
note, we are still offering a free membership draw for early renewals, so that should help you 
remember to get yours in early! 
 
Are you taking advantage of all this ñdownò time to get more sewing done?  If you are looking 
for projects to do, think about using up some stash to create CORE quilts, Quilt of Valour, 
pillowcases for Cases for Smiles, even Christmas placemats for Meals on Wheels!   
 
Finally, if you find you need any non-contact assistance in any way (groceries, prescriptions, 
etc) and arenôt able to get out, contact me. There are a few members who have offered their 
help to anyone who might need an errand or a pickup done.   
Stay safe and well, Marlene Weaver, President marleneweaver@hotmail.com  

mailto:marleneweaver@hotmail.com
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Messages from the Executive - Continued 
Nominations for the Executive Committee  
We are still looking for volunteers for leadership roles on the Executive Committee including 
Secretary, Library (2 people), Social Committee (3 people), and Newsletter. If you are looking 
for more information or you are interested in taking on one of these roles contact Marlene 
marleneweaver@hotmail.com or the current convenor in the role.   
 
Financial Statements 2018-2019 
Given that the April meeting is cancelled, we will postpone approval of the financial 
statements until the next AGM. If we canôt meet in June, the AGM will be rescheduled. 
 
Change of Location for June Meeting 
We are hopeful that we will be able to meet in June but as noted last month, we have been 
informed that once again our meeting space at Tomken Arena will be unavailable because of 
renovations. The June meeting will be held at the Burnhamthorpe Community Centre, 
Fleetwood Village Room.  
 

 

POSTPONED! 
Quilt Show, May 8-9, 2020 

Burnhamthorpe Community Centre 
 

As noted in Marleneôs report, the Executive and Show Committees made the difficult decision 
to postpone the quilt show. This decision was made with an abundance of caution for the 
health and safety of our members and our guests. 
 
At this point, we are looking at dates in the spring of 2021 in order to maintain our original 
plan to use the Burnhamthorpe Community Centre and Chic Murray Arena. Rescheduling the 
show for the late summer meant that several members of the show planning team would not 
be available, and you and our guests may choose to finally take those vacations disrupted by 
this crisis. 
 
We appreciate all those who volunteered for various jobs from set-up and take-down to all the 
necessary jobs that make our shows run smoothly. We will be calling on you again when the 
time comes. In the meantime, your time is your own. We also realize this is a long way away 
for some quilts which have been promised or will be gifted after the show. Some of you may 
have arranged to retrieve quilts that had already been gifted. You may also have finally 
finished that perfect quilt you really wanted to show. In light of this, we will need to review the 
entries later in the fall and will post new instructions on how to handle this. 
 
Our Show Committee will be busy making new arrangements and plans for the rescheduled 
date when it is confirmed. Barb Kemp reports that all 110 mini quilts are safely stored until 
next year. In regard to the Raffle Quilt Draw, our licence specifies the draw will take place at a 
certain place/date/time. We can get an adjustment made to the licence so that the draw will 
take place at the rescheduled show date. We will also put a notice on our website and the 
Facebook Events page. For the time being, you may keep selling the tickets you have, so 

mailto:marleneweaver@hotmail.com
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please continue to keep track of the completed stubs and money to turn in. If you need more 
tickets, please let me know, we can make arrangements to get those to you. Further 
information will be forthcoming about the tickets, as soon as we pin down a new date. etc. 

 
As soon as more information becomes available regarding the new date for the Quilt Show, 
you will be notified. Until then, we appreciate your understanding and patience as we re-craft 
the Mississauga Quilts! Quilt Show... 2021! 
Darlene Jenah, 2020 Show Chair  
 

Membership 
There were 77 Members in attendance for the March meeting with 3 
Guests (Emma Ruffo, Jundan Pattini and Eva Moretti).   
 
It is time to renew your guild membership for 2020-2021.  The 
membership form can be found on the front page of the guild website 
and will be attached to either the newsletter or a separate email 
(depends on size of attachments) . Please complete the form and 
include your cheque payable to Mississauga Quilters Guild Inc. At this 

time we encourage you to use ósnail mailô to renew your membership. The Guild mailing 

address is 16-1375 Southdown Road, Box 804, Mississauga ON L5J 2Z. Do not mail 
cash.  
 
All completed membership renewals received before June 1, 2020 will be entered into a draw 
for a free membership.  Happy quilting everyone.  
Elizabeth Cote and Gunda Green, Membership Convenors 
 

Program and Workshops 

As noted in the Executive Report, all workshops have been cancelled for the time being. 
Arrangements are in process to reschedule our April speaker, Nancy McCracken, for some 
time in the fall.  
Paula Lee-Len, Program Convenor  
Ruthie Snell and Elizabeth McDowell, Workshop Convenors  
 

Library  
The library is now effectively closed until September due to 
cancellation of general meetings and the June meeting, if we can 
hold it, will be at a different location. By the time September arrives 
and hopefully we are meeting again, there will be a lot to keep track 
of and so we wonôt be charging any late fees until October.  
 
At this time, we also say goodbye to Alexis and Vanessa our volunteer helpers for the last two 
years, these young ladies stayed with us beyond their required hours and we are very 
thankful. 
Teresa Mackie and Susannah MacRae Library Convenors  

  

http://www.mississaugaquiltersguild.ca/
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CORE (Community Outreach)  
Thank you for the lovely quilts that were donated at the last Guild 
meeting.  This brings our total for the year to 77 completed quilts.  We will 
be discussing with our charity partners the safest way to get the quilts to 
them.   
 
The CORE workshop scheduled for Wednesday, April 8 is cancelled.  We 
will let you know about any future CORE workshops. 
 
While you are isolating at home, why not consider using your fabric scraps 

to make a quilt top for CORE?  Much more fun than spring cleaning!  And our charity partners 
would greatly appreciate the quilts. 
Wendy Yule and Kathy Chapman, CORE Convenors 
 

Block of the Month  
If you are working on the larger option for the BOM quilt, this month has 4 patterns for the 
stars in the border. You need to make 4 of each.  
 

   
Click here    
 

 
Click here 

 
Click here 
 

 
Click here 

Michelle Reddy, BOM Convenor    
 

Retreat 2021 Registration Now Open 
Many thanks to Janice Telfer for organizing the quilt retreat for 
the past several years. They have been lots of fun with great 
food, good company and lots of quilting.  
 
The retreat is scheduled for Thursday February 25 until Sunday February 28 at the Elmhurst 
Inn and Spa. The registration form is attached to this email or forwarded separately 
depending on the size of the attachments to be sent. Due to cancelled meetings as a result of 
the COVID-19 crisis, the following process will be used to register and confirm your spot.  
 
To register for the retreat: 

¶ If you have already submitted your name to Marlene Weaver or myself, you are on the 
list but need to follow the steps listed below as soon as possible. 

¶ If you have not yet requested a spot, do NOT submit your name but follow the steps 
below, spots will be allocated as they are received. 

 
 

http://www.persimmonquilts.com/2011-BOM/BorderSTAR-1.html
http://www.persimmonquilts.com/2011-BOM/BorderSTAR-2.html
http://www.persimmonquilts.com/2011-BOM/BorderSTAR-3.html
http://www.persimmonquilts.com/2011-BOM/BorderSTAR-6.html
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Steps to confirm your registration.  

1. Print and complete the attached registration form. 

2. Write the cheque(s). The price structure is included in the registration form. You have 2 
options: pay in full now or make a deposit of $100 paid now and the balance by post-
dated cheque for December 1, 2020. Payment must be received to confirm your spot. 

3. Send your registration form and payment by mail to  

Pam Sawyer, 7483 Conservation Rd., Guelph, ON  N1E 0N9 

 
If you have any questions please email me at psawyer007@hotmail.com or leave a message 
on my home phone 519 265 3452 

Pam Sawyer, Retreat Coordinator 
 

Cases for Smiles 
If you have some time on your hands in the coming 
days/weeks and some fabric in your stash that would 
work for a pillow case for a young person consider 
making one for Cases for Smiles. Fabrics should be 
100% cotton and prewashed in unscented detergent. 
You can use flannel (not red because it tends to run) 
but cotton is preferred. Fabrics should be whimsical 
and fun and suitable for children from toddlers to teens. The pillowcase pattern Marlene 
demoed in December is posted on the website. When the Guild begins meeting again, drop 
off your pillow case at a meeting.  
 
Fabric donations of 100% cotton fabric are appreciated when meetings begin again or you 
can donate by buying gift certificates for Cases at Sew Sisters! Use 
caseforsmilestoronto@rogers.com and include your name in the comments (if not the 
donation will be anonymous).  
Marlene Weaver, President 
 

Quilts of Valour - Canada Society  
All Quilts of Valour events are cancelled until further notice including 
presentations and sewing groups. 
 
Quilts of Valour - Canada Society is a registered charity that has 
delivered quilts to thousands of Canadian Armed Forces members, 
past and present, who have been injured while deployed "in theatre", 
as well as to others who are coping with injuries, visible and invisible, 

as they have worked to keep us safe, and help us at home and abroad. 
 
These quilts are made by volunteer quilters across the country - individuals, groups and 
guilds, men and women, retired Armed Forces members themselves, and many with no 
connection to the military.More info about quilt requirements (sizes, suggested block patterns 
and quilt tops) and recipient eligibility is available at https://www.quiltsofvalour.ca 
 

mailto:psawyer007@hotmail.com
mailto:psawyer007@hotmail.com
http://www.mississaugaquiltersguild.ca/sharing-skills-new.html
https://www.sew-sisters.com/
mailto:caseforsmilestoronto@rogers.com
https://www.quiltsofvalour.ca/
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Thanks to everyone for your continued support for QOV. To date, 14,489 quilts have been 
presented and we keep moving towards the goal of presenting 20,200 quilts by the end of 
2020.  
 
If you have any questions, know a veteran who might like a quilt, or are interested in 
participating in whatever capacity, our contact information is on the membership list.  
Virginia Rothwell, Shirley Hoad and Lil Budden 
 

Quilt Blocks for Australia 
The 6 quilt tops along with labels and 29 extra blocks were delivered 
by Canada Post to Wollongong Modern Quilt Guild and are posted 
on their Facebook page and the Guildôs website. As of March 20, the 
WMQG had received over 1200 parcels and 13,000 blocks! Here is 
another quilt from our member blocks.  
 
To see all the blocks and quilt tops that have been submitted go to 
the Wollongong Modern Quilt Guild Facebook page (click here) then 
click on ñgroupsò (button on left side) and then you can register with 
the #bushfires (click link). Go to the ñphotosò page (button on left side) and you can see all the 
quilts. Ours are a long way down; there are a couple of very brightly coloured maple leaf 
blocks and ours 7 photos are just under those. 
Jane Sanders, Newsletter 
 

Fun Stuff, Challenges and Tips and Tricks 
Fun Stuff  
I think itôs really important at this time to start with the fun stuff this month so I am changing 
things up!  

 
Missouri Star Quilts – Yet another media story 
I know many of you have read the story of Jenny Doan and Missouri Star and several of you 
have actually visit the ñDisneyland of Quiltingò.  But this is one of the funniest interviews I have 
seen. It is from CBS News March 1 2020. You can watch it here.  
 
More Colour of the Year 
I found another ñcolour of the year,ò this time it is the paint division of Home Hardware. 
Different from all the others I showed you last month. Click here to see the colours. The 
golden colour is called ñHoney Iôm Homeò and was chosen by stylist Simon Chang who said 
ñThis warm, golden hue reflects the resurgence of camel in fashion and home decor.ò   
 
Quilters Take Manhattan 
Fingers crossed that we might soon be able to plan vacations again. Wouldnôt a trip to NYC 
be amazing in the fall? If it wasnôt for the fact that I have a trip and visit to Broadway planned 
for December this would be on my radar. Check out the story about previous shows and 
information on the current show! 

  

https://www.facebook.com/pg/WollongongModernQuiltGuild/groups/?ref=page_internal
https://www.facebook.com/groups/832925917128551/?ref=pages_profile_groups_tab&source_id=383037745043111
https://www.cbsnews.com/amp/news/missouri-star-quilt-company-how-jenny-doan-created-the-disneyland-of-quilting/
https://www.homehardware.ca/colour-of-the-year
https://quiltalliance.org/events/past-events/qtm/
https://quiltalliance.org/events/qtm/
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Challenges  
CQA Challenges and Quilt Canada Update  
CQA is planning an announcement on April 8 to provide an update on the status of Quilt 
Canada. Check the website for information that day.  

¶ April 6 is the deadline for the TrendTex Challenge. 

¶ April 15 is the deadline for the new Triad Challenge for CQA members. For more 
information click here. 

¶ May 1 is the deadline for the Postcard Challenge. There are significant cash prizes for this 
challenge and the theme is ñInspired by Nature.ò Proceeds from the sale of the postcards 
will be donated to Glenrose Paediatric Brain Injury Unit in Edmonton. Click here for details. 

 
The Ultimate Quilters’ Challenge – From the Halton Quilters Guild 
This is a new project from the Halton Guild that will be great fun for quilters! Get together a 
team of 4 quilters to compete in this challenge.  You will have 6 hours to complete a flimsy 
(quilt top) from a fabric kit donated by Northcott that your team will receive at the start of the 
challenge. And it is being held in Mississauga at the Small Arms inspection Building. A flyer is 
attached to this email or a separate email depending on the number of attachments to this 
newsletter. For more information or to get a registration form, contact Katherine Hunter at 
katherine@thehostnextstore.com  
 

Tips and Tricks and Other Interesting Stuff 
If you are sewing more than usual these days remember to clean your machine and change 
your needle! 
 
These tips are from the latest issue of Love of Quilting: 

¶ If you need to leave an opening in a project, use a red head pin at the stopping point and a 
green head pin where you need to start again. 

¶ Thin papers plates are great for organizing blocks in progress. They nest and stack and 
are easy to transport. 

¶ If you are making lots of bindings, to remember which binding goes with which quilt top, 
wrap an elastic around the binding along with a piece of the border fabric  

 

Announcements: Quilt Shop Changes 
One of our advertisers, Village Square Quilt Shop in Burlington, is closing this spring. The 
closing sale began February 1 and continues this month. Check the website for sale updates.  
Jane Sanders, Newsletter, jmsanders5@rogers.com  
 

 

 

Why the push for quilters 
to use up their stash? 

 
Nobody asks stamp collectors 

to mail letters! 
 

https://canadianquilter.com/
https://canadianquilter.com/try-a-triad-challenge-2020/
https://canadianquilter.com/quilted-postcard-challenge-2020/
mailto:katherine@thehostnextstore.com
http://www.villagesquarequilts.com/
mailto:jmsanders5@rogers.com
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Support for our Advertisers 
Things are changing rapidly and some shops remain open while others are doing ñdrive by pick-
upsò or continuing to ship orders. While I am not promoting spending for things you donôt need, 
think about quilt shops and long armers if you need something either now or after this is all over 
(hopefully soon). Please check each advertisersô website to see their specific situations.  
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Quilt Shows Near and Far 
Date and Time Guild, Location, Links 

Please check all websites for updates on the status of these shows. 
 

Postponed 
Quilt Fever 2019, Etobicoke Quilters Guild 
Neilson Park Creative Centre, 56 Neilson Drive, Etobicoke 
www.quiltfever.ca  

 
Cancelled 

Piecemakers Quilt Show, Huron Perth Quiltersô Guild & Stonetown 
Quiltersô Guild 
The Pyramid Centre Å 317 James St. S., St. Marys, ON 
http://www.huronperthquiltersguild.com/piecemakersquiltshow.htm  

Saturday April 25  10-4 East Lake Simcoe Quilters Quilt Show 
Trinity United Church, 50 Laidlaw St. N, Cannington (north of Oshawa/ 
East of Barrie) 

Friday May 1 10-4 
Saturday May 2  10-4 

Quilts from the Valley, Rouge Valley Quilters Guild 
Forest Brook Community Church, 60 Kearney Dr, Ajax 
https://www.rvqg.com/p/quilt-show.html  

Friday May 1  4-9 
Saturday May 2 9-7 

Feelings In Fabric Quilt Show and Sale Kawartha Quiltmakers Guild 
Fleming college Trades and Technology Building D, 599 Brealey Drive, 
Peterborough 
http://www.kawarthaquiltmakersguild.ca/QuiltShow.html  

Friday May 1 10-4 
Saturday May 2 10-4 
Sunday May 3 11-4 

Quilted Expressions, Oakville Quilters Guild 
International Union of Operating Engineers, 2245 Speers Rd, Oakville 
https://www.oakvillequiltersguild.ca/show2020.html   

Friday May 8 10-6 
Saturday May 9 10-4 

Mississauga Quilts, Mississauga Quilters Guild 
Burnhamthorpe Community Centre and Chic Murray Arena, 1500 
Gullenden Drive, Mississauga 
www.mississaugaquiltersguild.ca  

Friday May 8 10ï 5 
Saturday May 9 10ï4 
 

Stitches In Bloom Quilt Show, Chatham Kent Quilters Guild  
St. Paul's Congregational Church, 450 Park Ave W, Chatham 
https://ckquiltguild.com/category/quilt-show/  

Fri, May 8 10-7 
Sat, May 9 10-5 
 

Common Thread Quilt Guild Biennial Quilt Show 
City View Curling Club, 50 Capilano Drive, Ottawa 
http://commonthreadquiltguild.ca/quilt-show-2020/  

Fri May 22  10-6 
Sat May 23 10-4 

Quiltfest, Thousand Islands Quilters Guild  
Brockville Memorial Civic Centre, Magedoma Drive, Brockville 
http://thousandislandsquiltersguild.com/quiltfest-2017/quiltfest-2020/ 

Mon-Fri May 18-22 10-5 
Sat May 23 10-4 

Quilts of Spain, Ailsa Craig Quilt and Fibre Arts Festival 
Ailsa Craig Recreation Centre, 111 Annie Ada Shipley Street, Ailsa Craig 
https://ailsacraigartscentreampquiltfibreartsfestival.wildapricot.org/2020-
festival  

Friday May 29 10-8 
Saturday May 30 10-6 
Sunday May 31 10-4 

20/20 Visions of Quilts in Niagara 
Meridian Community Centre,  100 Meridian Way, Fonthill 
https://niagaraquiltersguild.com/events/2020-visions-of-quilts-in-niagara-
quilt-show/  

June 5 10-7 
June 6 10-4 

Quilts in Bloom 2020  Hamilton Quilters Guild 
Ancaster Fairground, 630 Trinity Road South, Jerseyville 
www.hamiltonquiltguild.ca  

June 18-20 Gateway to Adventure Quilt Canada, Canadian Quilters Association 
Edmonton Convention Centre, Edmonton, Alberta 
https://canadianquilter.com/quilt-canada-2020/  

http://www.quiltfever.ca/
http://www.huronperthquiltersguild.com/piecemakersquiltshow.htm
https://www.rvqg.com/p/quilt-show.html
http://www.kawarthaquiltmakersguild.ca/QuiltShow.html
https://www.oakvillequiltersguild.ca/show2020.html
http://www.mississaugaquiltersguild.ca/
https://ckquiltguild.com/category/quilt-show/
http://commonthreadquiltguild.ca/quilt-show-2020/
http://thousandislandsquiltersguild.com/quiltfest-2017/quiltfest-2020/
https://ailsacraigartscentreampquiltfibreartsfestival.wildapricot.org/2020-festival
https://ailsacraigartscentreampquiltfibreartsfestival.wildapricot.org/2020-festival
https://niagaraquiltersguild.com/events/2020-visions-of-quilts-in-niagara-quilt-show/
https://niagaraquiltersguild.com/events/2020-visions-of-quilts-in-niagara-quilt-show/
http://www.hamiltonquiltguild.ca/
https://canadianquilter.com/quilt-canada-2020/
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Fri July 10  11-5 
Sat July 11  10-5 
Sun July 12  10-3 

Quilts on the Tay, Lanark County Quilters Guild 
Smith Falls Memorial Community Centre 71 Cornelia St W, Smith Falls 
https://lanarkcountyquiltersguild.com/ 

Sat July 11 10-5 
Sun July 12 10-4 

A Stitch in Time, Prince Edward County Quilters's Guild 
Wellington and District Community Centre, Lehigh Arena, 111 Belleville 
Avenue, Wellington 
https://pecqguild.weebly.com/2020-quilt-show.html 

Sat July 25 11-5 
Sun July 26 11-5 

Quilts in the Village 
Black Creek Pioneer Village, 1000 Murray Ross Pkwy North York 
https://blackcreek.ca/event/quilts-in-the-village/  

New Date 
Sat Aug 29 10-4 
Sun Aug 30  10-4 

Sunshine Quilt Show, Orillia Quilters Guild 
Trillium Manor, 12 Grace Street, Orillia 
www.orilliaquiltersguild.com  

Sept 25 
Sept 26 

A Celebration of Quilts, Gwillimbury Quilt Guild  
Sharon-Hope United Church, 18648 Leslie St, Sharon 
https://www.gwillimburyquiltguild.com/ 

Friday Oct 30  10-6 
Saturday Oct 31  9-4 

Quilting in the Pumpkin Patch, Quinte Quilters Guild 
Quinte Christian High School, 138 Wallbridge/Loyalist Rd., Belleville  
https://www.quintequiltersguild.ca/2016Sky/QuiltShow.htm  

Friday. Nov 13, 10-6 
Saturday, Nov 14, 10-5 

A Celebration of Quilts XIV, York Heritage Quilt Guild 
Toronto Botanical Garden, 777 Lawrence Avenue East, Toronto 
https://yhqg.org/quilt-show/  

 
 

Other Events Of Interest To Quilters 
Date and Time Guild, Location, Links 

Feb 1 to April 11 At Risk: Tracey Lawko, Orillia Museum of Art History  
30 Peter St. South Orillia 
https://www.orilliamuseum.org/exhibitions/upcoming   
Tracey is an award winning fibre artist, quilter, longarmer and embroiderer 
and has spoken at our guild. This show focuses on native pollinators and 
their habitat that are threatened by hatitat loss, pesticide use and disease.  

Quilt Sale 
June 6 

Westmount Congregation Quilt Sale  
Westmount United Church, 23 Westmount Drive South, Orillia 
Over 60 quilts and a wide variety of other quilted and sewn items for sale. 
https://www.facebook.com/WestmountChurchWomen  

 

https://lanarkcountyquiltersguild.com/
https://pecqguild.weebly.com/2020-quilt-show.html
https://blackcreek.ca/event/quilts-in-the-village/
http://www.orilliaquiltersguild.com/
https://www.gwillimburyquiltguild.com/
https://www.quintequiltersguild.ca/2016Sky/QuiltShow.htm
https://yhqg.org/quilt-show/
https://www.orilliamuseum.org/exhibitions/upcoming
https://www.facebook.com/WestmountChurchWomen

